
Thank you to our 2018 Donors who support our Mission, To Make Every Moment Count
Because of space limitations we could not print the names of all of our generous supporters. Please know that we are very grateful for every donation we receive. 
By the end of 2019 we plan to list all of our donors on Our Hospice’s website.
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Hospice is A Choice!

Once you’ve made the decision to receive  
hospice care, make sure you choose us!

Compare hospices at 
www.medicare.gov/hospicecompare

$100,000.00 + 
Rick and Alice Johnson
Ruth W. Johnson

$50,000.00 + 
Evelyn M. Austin Estate
Faurecia Clean Mobility
Olive Murphy Memorial Hospice Fund, a  
	 fund of Heritage Fund-The Community  
	 Foundation of Bartholomew County

$25,000.00 + 
Columbus Regional Hospital & Health  
	 System
John and Judy Kussman

$10,000.00 + 
The Matt Carothers Team of  
	 Northwestern Mutual
Fred & Joyce Springmier Charitable  
	 Trust
Diane Danly and Paul Muller
David and Barbara Kirr
Howard G. Pearcy
Julie and Philip Pokorny
Urma L. Puttman Estate
Wood Innovative Group, LLC

$5,000.00 + 
AIM Media Operating Indiana, L.L.C.
Judy Allman
Anonymous
John and Rosemary Brown
Carl Marshall and Mildred Alman Reeves  
	 Foundation, Inc.
Circle K Convenience Stores
Decatur County United Fund
Difference Maker Legacy Fund
Dunlap & Company, Inc.
Elks Lodge #521
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Clarissa Fuller
Heritage Fund-The Community  
	 Foundation of Bartholomew County
Jennings County United Way 
Johnson-Witkemper, Inc., Insurance  
	 Services
Donnie Miller
Our Hospice of Shelby County Fund, a  
	 fund of Blue River Community 
Foundation
Our Hospice of South Central Indiana  
	 Endowment Fund, Heritage Fund- 
	 The Community Foundation of  
	 Bartholomew County
Ola I. Schneider Estate
Bill Schroeder
A Lucky Mom
St. Vincent Jennings Hospital Medical  
	 Society
Toyota Material Handling U.S.A.
White River Broadcasting Company, Inc.

$2,500.00 + 
Arvin Sango Foundation Inc.
John Boldt
Rebecca Borczon

Centra Foundation
Clarence E. and Inez R. Custer  
	 Foundation
The Conover Foundation, Inc.
Elizabeth R. & Walter C.  
	 Nugent Foundation
Bob and Helen Haddad
Hospice of Decatur County Fund,  
	 a fund of Decatur County  
	 Community Foundation
Margaret Martin Roth Charitable 
	 Endowment Fund, a fund of  
	 Legacy Fund Community  
	 Foundation
Frank and Terie McDonald
Tom and Barbara Schoellkopf and  
	 Tobar, Inc.
SIHO Insurance Services
Leroy & Cecilia Springmeyer  
	 Memorial Fund, a fund of Decatur 
	 County Community Foundation
The Brick - 28th Annual “Jonesville  
	 Open”
WAC Transportation LLC

$1,000.00 + 
Agresta, Storms and O’Leary
Air One Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.
American Legion Post 24
American Legion Riders Post 24
Norma Arnold
Jack and Terri Bartnett
Biehle Electric, Inc.
Dennis and Joyce Bird 
Bode Electric, Inc.
Jan and Roger Brinkman
Cincinnati Reds
Centra Credit Union
Coca-Cola Bottling Company, Inc.
Corvette Club of Columbus
Paul and Susie Corya
Pam and Dave Dailey
Sondra Deckard and Roger Snyder 
Decatur County Extension Homemakers
Decatur County Farmers Mutual  
	 Insurance Co.
Decatur County Memorial Hospital
James Dent
Dale and Cindy Doup
Dove-Sharp & Rudicel Funeral Home
Driftwood Builders, Inc.
Edward Jones
Elwood Staffing Services, Inc.
EMCOR Facilities Services
Enneking Auto Body, Inc.
E.R. Gray & Associates, PC
ERS-OCI Wireless
First Financial Bank 
Friends and Family of Gina Wells
Global Forming, LLC
Greensburg Power of the Past Antique 
Club
Robyn Greiwe
Norma M. Hubbard
Jane Switzer Daniel, Elizabeth, Sarah & 
	 Kathryn Charitable Fund, a fund of 
	 Central Indiana Community Foundation

JCB
Jennings County High School
Jim “Chief” Miller Memorial Golf 
Tournament
Johnson Ventures, Inc.
John and Nan Keach
Marla and Glenn Kemp
Kenny Glass, Inc.
Kirr, Marbach & Company, LLC
Laura and Doug Leonard
Drs. Rolf Loescher and Donna Darcy
The Lovins Family
Kelly Lund
Jim and Marcie Lyons
Marvin Johnson & Associates, Inc.
Lisa Metzger
Midwest Jewelry & Coin Exchange- 
	 Tony Jordan
Tammy & Dave Miller
Jim and Linda Nay
Next Generation, Inc.
Amber & Mike Owens
Betty J. Parker
QMix 107.3 - Reising Radio Partners, Inc.
Patricia Ralston
David and Denise Rau
Charlie and Suzie Rentschler
Riley-Gasper Agency Inc.
 

Donna Rossittis
Mavis and Gerald Sarver
Schroeder Family Charitable Fund
Terry and Sherry Shaw
Carol and J.R. Showers
Patricia L. Smith Estate
Sporleder Rentals
Springmeyer Brothers
St. Vincent Jennings Hospital
Sherry Stark and David Tiede
Bob and Barbara Stevens
Mark and Cheryl Stidham
Jill Tasker and Doug Stender
Scott and Amy Terry
Phillip and Bette Tevis
Sheryl E. Tracey Estate
Tracy L. Haddad Foundation, a fund of the 
	 Central Indiana Community Foundation
Carolyn and Jim Trueblood
Janice and Jerry Veerkamp 
Virginia M. Carney Hospice Education 
	 Fund, a fund of Decatur County 
	 Community Foundation
Walters Tire Center
Robert L. Webb
Bill and Connie Witkemper

Friends of Our Hospice
In 2012, a small group of community members led by Nan Keach 
decided to form a grass roots level group of supporters to promote 
community awareness of Our 
Hospice’s mission. This group, 
Friends of Our Hospice, holds friend-
raising and awareness building 
events…with an emphasis on fun… 
several times a year including Open 
Homes Open Hearts and Broadway 
Memories.

Open Homes Open Hearts annual neighborhood events, hosted by 
generous and committed community members, are casual and fun 
opportunities to grow Friends of Our Hospice membership while raising 
funds and awareness in support of Our Hospice’s mission.

The second annual Broadway Memories event, organized by the 
Friends of Our Hospice, will take place on September 28, 2019. The 
proceeds from this event provide important financial support for Our 
Hospice’s Music & Memory© program for our patients with Dementia 
related conditions. This amazing event brings five Broadway Stars to 
Columbus for a one of a kind performance that features the best of 
Broadway music and performances. Tickets may be purchased online 
at www.ourhospice.seatyourself.biz or by calling 812.314.8004.

If you would like to join this fun and exciting group of passionate 
supporters of Our Hospice mission please contact Brigitte Halvorsen  
at 812.314.8004.



Palliative Care
Symptom Management Specialists

Matt and Cheryl Carothers and the Matthew Carothers 
Northwestern Mutual Team generously responded to a need  
to provide appropriate surroundings for pediatric hospice 
patients and their families. Their gift made it possible to 
purchase Inpatient Center patient room furnishings suitable  
for pediatric patients including: a medically appropriate crib, 
toys, artwork and a video monitor so that parents can watch 
over their child when they are not in the same room. 

The Hospice Center was constructed solely  
through the generosity of our donors and is  
the only hospice inpatient facility in our 16  
county service area. Regardless of age  
or where they reside, those who seek  
hospice support receive the benefits  
of improved quality of life.

The Hospice Center is an important resource in our community that requires ongoing care 
and maintenance. Your donation is critical for long-term sustainability to ensure that the 
center will always be there as a serene place to receive excellent hospice care. We are 
grateful to the Carothers, the Northwestern Mutual Team and all of our donors who enable 
us to continue to support our patients and their families with the best in hospice and 
palliative care.

“The death of someone you love can shake the foundation of your existence and affect both mind and  
body…you can become preoccupied with thoughts, memories, and images of  
your friend or loved one, have difficulty accepting the finality of the loss, and  
experience waves of sadness and yearning.” (Harvard Health Publishing 2018)

It is during these critical first 13 months after the death of a loved one that Our  
Hospice’s team of bereavement specialists provides the support that grieving  
family members need in order to successfully transition through the finality of  
loss.  One of our programs, Camp Eva, provides grief support to children  
between the ages of 5 and 12 through play, discussion, journaling and  
interactive activities. Camp Eva is designed to:

Camp Eva and all Our Hospice’s bereavement programs are funded solely by charitable gifts. We are very grateful  
for the contributions that support these very important programs.

Camp Eva will take place on September 14 at Columbus Youth Camp this year. Registration is currently open and  
more information is available at https://www.crh.org/service-centers/hospice/our-hospice-news-events.

Bereavement Services

Improving the quality of 
life through symptom 
management while 
receiving treatment.

Making sure the 
Hospice Center is here 

for you in the future.

Palliative Care

In
pa

tie
nt

 Facility

Your G
ift

 b
rin

gs
 p

ea

ce
, comfort and com

passionate care.
Individual and group 

support for adults  
and children.

“Palliative Care reduces hospital admissions and emergency room visits for patients with complex medical needs” 
…a simple statement with a big impact on the quality of life of an individual with a chronic or life-limiting illness.  Mary 
has suffered with COPD for years; shortness of breath, discomfort, anxiety and depression now dominate her life. 
Mary’s lung specialist suggested coordination of care with a palliative care symptom management specialist to  
expand Mary’s circle of care and improve her quality of life. 

A study published by the National Academy for State Health Policy  
regarding Palliative Care concluded that, “Palliative care is  

good care, a person-centered approach that can ease  
the burden of disease for individuals with serious  

illness while reducing avoidable spending” and  
that, “as more people live longer with complex  

serious conditions, approaches to care that  
support the quality of life – while honoring  
individual needs and preferences will  
become increasingly important.” 

Unlike hospice care, palliative care can be delivered alongside of curative 
treatment and much like hospice care, a patient’s plan of care is managed  
by a team of care professionals. This care team builds a rapport and relationship  
with the patient, the patient’s family members, and their physicians to create a  
personalized plan of care that includes symptom and medication management;  
discussion regarding treatment goals; education about their illness; and support  
across all care needs. 

In 2019 Our Hospice is starting a Community Based Palliative Care program 
providing support to patients in their home setting. Because Palliative Care remains 

largely unreimbursed, it is only through the generosity of Ruth, Jenny, Rick and Alice 
Johnson; John and Judy Kussman, the estate of Ronnie Van Sweringen and other 

community supporters that we are able to provide this innovative, proven program of high-
quality care for individuals with complex illnesses.  

We are grateful to our donors for their support of the care we provide to the members of our  
communities. Excellent and compassionate, Palliative, Hospice and Bereavement Care; to make every moment  
count for our patients and their families.

Laura Leonard
President

The Summer Concert is the largest fundraiser for Our Hospice and enables us to fulfill our  
mission, To Make Every Moment Count. We are grateful for the generous donors supporting us  
in delivering extraordinary care in patient  
homes, residential facilities and the Hospice  
Center; bringing comfort to those who have  
experienced a loss, and introducing 
Palliative Care in this community.

This year, the concert is featuring Survivor,  
whose #1 Grammy award winning hit “Eye of 
the Tiger,” is the theme song for Rocky III. 

Our good friends at Faurecia, the 8th largest international 
automotive parts manufacturer in the world, are continuing the 
tradition as our Title Sponsor. Additionally, Partner Sponsor, 
Columbus Regional Health, generously supports this event, and 
volunteers from both organizations assist with raffle ticket sales 
and help at the concert. We are truly thankful for the amazing 
and ongoing generosity of these partners. Funds are also raised 
through the purchase of $10 raffle tickets with a grand prize of 
$10,000—which is how community members can help (see  
form below).  

We hope you will join us for a spectacular community event on  
Labor Day weekend and please consider a donation to Our  
Hospice of South Central Indiana so we can continue to care  
for those who need us. 

33rd Annual Free Summer Concert to Benefit Our Hospice


